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The past months have been a testament 
to our unwavering commitment to 
excellence in pharmaceutical sciences. 
From January to April 2023, we achieved 
remarkable milestones and hosted a 
highly successful event that showcased 
our faculty's prowess. 

I would like to express my heartfelt 
appreciation to everyone involved in 
organizing the International Research 
Conference on Pharmaceutical and Allied 
Sciences (IRCPAS 2.0) which was held 
from the 9th to the 12th of March 2023. 
This extraordinary event, held in 
conjunction with our esteemed partners, 
provided a platform for sharing ground-
breaking research and fostering 
meaningful collaborations. Renowned 
speakers and experts from around the 
world, including Japan, Indonesia, India, 
Thailand, and the United States of 
America, came together, creating an 
enriching environment for intellectual 
discourse and innovative ideas. The 
success of IRCPAS 2.0 reflects our 
commitment to advancing knowledge in 
pharmaceutical and allied sciences. The 
research presented at the conference 
showcased our commitment to 
addressing the complex challenges of the 
industry. 

 

 

I am immensely proud of our faculty 
members and students for their 
contributions to this significant event and 
their relentless pursuit of research 
excellence. 

We also had several students and 
lecturers win Gold Medals at the Malaysia 
Technology Expo 2023 held in March for 
their extraordinary efforts in creating 
innovative products in health and personal 
care. Our faculty has come a long way 
since its beginnings past 23 years to 
create its mark in the field of formulation 
and innovation. 

Looking ahead, I am excited about the 
opportunities that await us in the coming 
months. FPS is dedicated to pushing the 
boundaries of knowledge and making a 
positive impact in the field of 
pharmaceutical sciences. Together, we 
will nurture the next generation of 
pharmacy and formulation science 
students and strive for excellence in 
research, teaching, and innovation. 

Here's to a successful and fulfilling year 
ahead. 
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IRCAS 2.0 pre-conference workshop 
titled “Stress Less, Accomplish More! 
Navigating Mental Health for Career 
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